
 

 

 

March 7, 2025 

  

TO:         Babcock-Davis Distributors 

RE:         *UPDATE* Price Increase Effective March 31, 2025 

  

Thank you for your ongoing partnership with Babcock-Davis.  

  

As a result of escalating prices in the materials market – both foreign and domestic, we 
are increasing our prices 6% across all product lines effective March 31, 2025.  

  

We will honor all existing quotes for orders released for fabrication prior to the expiration 
date on the original quote. Material must be approved and released for immediate 
production and shipping. Please work directly with your Account Manager on new and 
existing quotes. Updated price books will be available the week of March 31.  

  

With the recent escalation of tariffs, demand has increased for domestic materials and 
may result in supply chain shortages. We expect continued market uncertainty, which 
could further impact our pricing. We will keep you informed about price adjustments as 
quickly as possible to ensure you have time to plan. As always, we will continue to focus 
on delivering quality products that are competitively priced.  

  

Thank you for your continued partnership as the industry responds to a dynamic 
environment. We understand that price changes are challenging, and please know that 
we are making every effort to minimize increases.  

  

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2femail.nystrom.com%2fe3t%2fCtc%2fZW%2b113%2fd2Ltx-04%2fMXg95YsfKqhW1j4Ybv2fwCjgW1CR2895sTrbqN1sYgYb3lYMRW5BW0B06lZ3mfW4N09_M15yyWTW80-ZcR2VPmNjW3GBlr57b8x3HW506R_z2WmC14W75SM_P2q0XwwW5Kh0wC4lV5X8W8Q-P3g5BDjWQW6rfzv67ky_3MW4kYjtH8YkW2HW2CXhYJ2NV4HSW4Lm2cc3qxLwWW60N55S71Q15FW58MHtY7gSvNlMKyTnx-K1XGW38t93g87JKFwN2tw1Hyty61CVJ_FZs6yBY0zW6SKnLC6q6TJ2f97bG7v04&c=E,1,k4XsEa9tNGw0g73rSrMt-ziTigJJKjEmf70bBwZ21tLn7FEfFWt8qRccFqEW1pQiuTKgzcJZ87wguu7IJT_B1gITknQ9Nfm0Cx8JKouq&typo=1


Sincerely, 

 

Ryan Hallesy 

Director of Sales 

  

 


